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Snyder to Receive Walt Odegaard Leadership Award

BISMARCK – Kurt Snyder, Executive Director at Heartview Foundation, is this year’s recipient of the North Dakota Association of Nonprofit Organizations’ (NDANO) Walt Odegaard Leadership Award.

NDANO will present the 2023 North Dakota Nonprofits Awards during a luncheon at 11:45 a.m. CT on June 8 at the Holiday Inn Fargo. The luncheon is the closing event for the North Dakota Nonprofit Leadership Conference. Tickets for the Awards Luncheon are available at www.ndano.org.

The Walt Odegaard Leadership Award is given to an individual who has made a difference by strengthening North Dakota and its nonprofit sector through his or her long-term commitment to leadership, volunteerism and/or philanthropy. This award recognizes an individual’s dedication and achievements throughout his/her lifetime.

Snyder has spent his career at the Heartview Foundation, but his passion and dedication has benefited many other state organizations. Snyder served as the chair of the ND Board of Addiction Counseling Examiners until April 2023, is currently a board member of the North Dakota Addiction Counselors Association and is a member of the Don’t Quit the Quit team. He is a strong advocate for treatment and recovery and has testified extensively for the healthcare workforce and funding for human services causes. He has cultivated partnerships with local hospitals, police, universities, Ministry on the Margins, and other organizations to advance addiction treatment and minimize stigma in the state. Outside of the human services subsector, he is an active donor to many causes and is an active alumni of the University of Mary.

“Snyder’s exemplary leadership and service to the people of North Dakota is inspiring,” says Dana Hager, NDANO executive director. “NDANO is honored to recognize his impact across the state.” 

All 2023 award recipients will be recognized at the North Dakota Nonprofit Leadership Conference, which brings together participants from across the state to participate in educational sessions, network and exchange ideas. To register, visit www.ndano.org. 

NDANO is the statewide membership association for the North Dakota nonprofit sector. Its mission is to educate, advocate and connect to strengthen nonprofits.
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